
Demolition Notice 

 

September 24, 2016 
 
 
Nicolino & Patricia Ciccomancini 
43 Walton St. 
Portland, ME 04103 
  
 

Dear Neighbor, 

 
Per City of Portland’s regulations, I am hereby informing you that the house located at 73 Fall 

Brook Street in Portland, Maine will be demolished within the next 30 days. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jocelyne Deraspe 
PO Box 10587 
Portland, ME 04104 

  


